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23 FEBRUARY 2020 

Director Retirement – David 
Cushing  
 

PGG Wrightson Limited* (PGW) announced today that Mr David Cushing, an independent director and 
Chairman of the Audit Committee, will retire as a director after two years’ service on the Board on 30 
April 2021.  
 
PGW Chairman, Mr Rodger Finlay said "On behalf of the Board, I would like to thank David for his 
contribution as a director and for his leadership of the Audit Committee.  David has been an integral part 
of the team which has turned around the business as manifested in the results announced today".   
 
“We wish David well for the future.”   

An announcement about a replacement director would be made by 30 April 2021. 

 

All media enquiries to: 
 
Julian Daly 
General Manager Corporate Affairs 
PGG Wrightson Limited 
Mobile: +64 275533373   

 

*All references to PGG Wrightson Limited or the Group refer to the Company, its subsidiaries and interests in associates and 
jointly controlled entities.  
 

 


